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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Christmas Bag Competition 
 
As part of our Christmas Fair collections the children are asked to decorate a 
paper bag and fill them with treats, if they can.  Please return the bags by Monday 
4th December and their class teachers will pick a winner who will then receive a 
prize.  The paper bag will then be used in our very popular tombola so the more 
we receive the more chance have a winning one. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
PTFA  
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